
 
  

  

NOTICE 

  

The Hon’ble Prime Minister of India shall be visiting the city and adjoining areas from 5 

to 7 October, 2021. Permission has been granted by the Local Committee of Governors 

for his entourage to land and take off at Polo Ground. Due to the concomitant security 

cordon that shall be established for his physical protection, access and egress from the 

Estate will be as per the security schedule put in place by the administration. 

 

Commuting for pupils and non-resident Staff is likely to be affected. Consequently, 

Optional Physical Classes for all pupils shall remain suspended from 4 to 7 October, 

2021. All online academic activity shall continue as per the online schedule.  

 

All staff shall work from home, except essential services which shall continue 

uninterrupted. 

 

Resident Scholars shall follow Sunday Routine. 
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